Subject: Re: New England Bottlehead Club Posted by DRCope on Tue, 27 Jul 2004 12:33:03 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I'll jump in, since I haven't seen Steve Culton in these parts yet . . .Yes, New Eng Bots are still meeting. Steve Culton has hosted two meetings at his house so far this year. I managed to miss both due to scheduling conflicts. Generally the plan is to take the summer off, since people's vacations make it hard to raise a significant group on any given weekend, and start in again in September. You thinking of coming to the next one, Wayne? ;-)I'm thinking of rousing the northern New Englanders who find it a bit far to travel to central CT to host a northern edition. The fact that I've moved to the Northeast corner of CT and am now equidistant from Steve's and Boston is a mere coincidence, of course. I'll look for the writeups on the two '04 meets and post a summary here, since it would be rather cruel to direct ART-ers back to the Asylum ;-